
We bid farewell to our former President and Honorary Member

Frank Sportolari
We mourn the loss of a deeply admired individual who supported the work
of the American Chamber of Commerce in Germany for many years and

significantly shaped its development.

With his dedication, his charisma, his sense of humor and his endearing manner,
Frank Sportolari served as a role model for us.

We will remember Frank Sportolari with honor and gratitude. We will miss him,
not just as a steadfast supporter of transatlantic partnership,

but above all as a friend.
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